Make Your Own Musical Instrument

Dear Parents,

To celebrate our Hearing and Sound Unit, the Gr. 3 students are
encouraged to make, and present, an instrument, which
changes in pitch (high and low) and volume (loud and soft).

[ have put together a few ideas in this instrument package for
the students to explore. You can also find LOTS of instruments
ideas to make and invent on the Internet.

We will be giving students time to build their instruments in
class. Therefore we ask that you help your child plan their
instrument and provide them with the materials to build it. The
instrument plan sheet, and materials are due on Monday,
February 8t. Please put the materials in a labeled bag.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions
regarding this activity.

Thank you!

J. Miniaci
jminiaci@gsacrd.ab.ca



